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Wayne County News 

 

Your Wayne County Health Department is ready to assist you with 

your child’s school vaccinations.  We can fill all of the 

Immunization requirements for 7
th

 and 12
th

 Graders in addition to 

those just entering a WV school for the first time.  Our experienced 

and friendly staff will be glad to assist you.   

In order to better serve your immunization needs, we offer 

designated walk in clinical days and times which include: 

 Every Monday and Friday from 8AM to Noon 

 Special Evening Clinics from 4PM to 7:30PM held on the 

first and third Mondays each month. 

If this is your first time visiting us, Welcome & make sure to bring 

an updated immunization record. 

Our normal hours of operation are from 8AM to 4PM Monday 

through Friday.  You can reach us at 304-272-6761.  We hope to 

see you soon! 


